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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

ean 22nd March, 1995.
inclosuree

Dear Sirs;
Hege ALFRED PLYM®

I return herewith one copy of the

' revised plan, forwarded with your letter of the
3 3rd instant, in connection with the proposed
lengthening of the above ship by 29'-6" and to
raise the upper deck to the level of the ralsed
gquarter deck, and have to state that the
scantlings and arrangements as shown and amended
-will be approved, provided they be carried out
to your satligfaction.

The strengthening of the bottom forward
should be made in accordance with or equivalent to
the Rules, and the equipment should be in accordance
with letter '1' - Table §3 of the Ruless

With the alterations now proposed, the
new summer draught would be about 12.2' measured
above top of keels It 1s concluded the new
forecastle bulkhead will be intact.

The duplicate plan 1s being retained
for record and I ghall be glad 1f you will deal
with any detall plans for thils proposal.

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
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The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,




